
 
MIA Ryugakusei Musashino Family Program 
The program schedule for the year 2023 
 

APRIL - OCTOBER 
Foreign students of Asia University, Seikei 
University, Tokyo University of Agriculture and 
Engineering, Tokyo University of Foreign Studies 
and Tokyo Woman's Christian University can 
submit their application forms through this MIA’s 
website; https://mia.gr.jp/musashinofamilyapplication 
 
Students of other universities should send e-mail 
to MIA in advance. 
mia@coral.ocn.ne.jp  
 

 
APRIL-MAY,  
OCTOBER-NOVEMBER 
We have Spring and Fall term. For spring term on 
April 22nd at 2:30p.m.- 4:30p.m, for fall term on 
October 28th, at 2:30p.m.-4:00p.m., you will be 
introduced to your family after a detailed 
explanation of the program at MIA.  The meeting 
date and time will be allocated individually. 
 
 

JULY 
A cultural exchange party will be held in July.  
International students and Japanese families 
introduce their own cultures. You can experience 
various cultures with your family. 
July 1st , Saturday, 3p.m.- 5p.m. at the 11th floor 
of the SWING building. 

 
 
Please contact MIA for attending the parties and the lectures. 

Musashino International Association (MIA) 

tel:0422-36-4511 E-mail：mia@coral.ocn.ne.jp 

 

 
 
 
 
 
OCTOBER 
The Musashino family exchange party for all the 
members in the program will be held in October.   
This is a good opportunity for you to get to know 
other members and to meet new friends. 
October 28th, Saturday, 4:00p.m.-5:30p.m. at the 
11th floor of the SWING building. 
 

JUNE OR JANUARY 
A questionnaire survey will be conducted. 
In order to make this program better, let us know your opinion. Please fill out the 
questionnaire sent out to you by e-mail and you will receive a QUO-card which 
you can use at any convenience store worth 500yen.  We appreciate your 
cooperation. 
 

FEBRUARY 
The Musashino family exchange meeting will be 
held on February 3rd (Saturday) 2024, 2p.m.-4p.m. 
at the 10th floor of the Swing building.  You can 
learn useful ideas which will help you interact with 
not only your Musashino Family but also people in 
your school.   
 
 

Please experience volunteering!   
Let’s get involved with the neighbors through volunteer activities at MIA. You can 
take part in a variety of activities such as; presenting your ethnic/national cultures, 
cuisine, arts and crafts, dance, and music; being a guest speaker on MIA’s radio 
shows; translating and recording news for the radio shows; teaching languages; 
helping others as an interpreter: and joining local events. Feel free to stop by the 
MIA office and register as a volunteer member. 
 
 

The event date and on-site or online may change.  Please look for the 
latest information. 
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